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Division of Spill Prevention and Response 2¥7-1872
Contaminated Sites Remediation Program
Site Remediation Section
555 Cordova Street
Anchorage, Alaska 99501
Fax 269-4965
May 28, 1996

Gilfilian Engineering and Environmental Testing, Inc.
2605 Denali Street, Suite 203
Anchorage, Alaska 99501

Re: Robair Bethel Airport UST removal and resultant contaminated soils

Mr. Christopher Hawe,

Because the department is unable to locate the file relative to this loss a response, as requested by
Gilfilian Engineering, cannot adequately be addressed. The department will consider that this
letter represents a “no further action” determination for the Robair location and the appropriate

notification will be made in the contaminated sites data base.

The department reserves all it’s rights to reopen this file should additional contamination be
located that is representative of this loss.

Sigc.

lory

y Dronenburg
Site Project Manager

cc: File



